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The Hummingbird Trail was researched 
and designed by Judy Royal Glenn as 
she photographed the ruby-throated 
hummingbird at the State Botanical Garden 
of Georgia. Ruby-throated hummingbirds 
migrate and can be found in Georgia from 
March through October. 

Trail Markers
Look for the red markers (shown below) 
around the garden to possibly see a 
hummingbird at that location. Red signs 
mark places frequented by hummingbirds 
throughout the garden. Some markers 
indicate flowers that provide the birds 
with nectar. Others indicate trees where 
hummingbirds perch. 

Viewing Tips
•	 Wait at a site for 10-15 minutes. Females 

may be nesting, so views may be less 
frequent. 

•	 Carefully scan the area to see if they are 
perching on plants 
or trees. 

•	 Be still, so you don’t 
scare the birds 
away. 

•	 Keep a keen eye 
while walking 
through the garden. 
Hummingbirds are 
small and easy to miss. 
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